
   
California Farm Bureau Federation/ 

California Rural Crime Prevention Task Force Grant 

What:  One $325 Grant awarded to one law enforcement officer to attend a meeting of the 

CRCPTF. Award will be funded by the California Farm Bureau Federation. Selection will be made 

by a Committee of the CRCPTF with input from the California Farm Bureau Federation. The 

Grant will be presented at the close of the meeting. 

Criteria for consideration:  Recipient must be a sworn law enforcement officer working in the 

area of rural crime. Preference may be given to an agency with a current California Farm 

Bureau Federation membership. Recipient cannot have attended the previous two CRCPTF 

meetings in order to be considered. 

Application 

Please provide the following information to be considered for a Grant in the amount of $325 to 

attend a training of the California Rural Crime Prevention Task Force. 

Name: _______________________________________ 

Agency: _______________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________ 

    ___________________________________________ 

      City     State     Zip 

Cell Phone: _______________________________________ 

Desk Phone: _______________________________________ 

Email: _______________________________________ 

Send to: CRCPTF Meeting Grant c/o Richard Wright 

FAX (559) 685-3580, E-mail: rwright@cdfa.ca.gov 

 

 

 



   
Please list the trainings you would like to be considered for in order of preference (1-3). If you 

are not able to attend one of the scheduled meetings please leave the box blank: 

February: ____ 

May: ____ 

August:    

November: ____ 

Any: ____ 

Have you ever attended a meeting or training hosted by the California Rural Crime Prevention 

Task Force? 

 

If so, when? 

 

Is your agency a member of the California Rural Crime Prevention Task Force? 

 

Is your agency a member of the California Farm Bureau Federation? 

 

Are you currently assigned to an agriculture or rural crimes investigative unit? 

 

If no, please describe your current assignment: 

 

Please indicate how long you’ve been assigned to rural crime investigations? 

 

Only one grant is available per training. Why should you be named a recipient? 


